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Committee Members, 

My family and I are long-time users of Portland International Raceway and based on 

the studies performed on lead fuel concentrations at Portland International Raceway 

and DEQ’s findings that the levels of lead reaching the community were below levels 

that would be expected to harm health, I am opposed to HB 2738. 

Based on the community health impacts from lead fuel, it makes sense to investigate 

all lead fuel use in our state and ways to reduce or phase out use in a reasonable 

and thoughtful manner. 

I urge you to vote “no” on House Bill 2738. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 


